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From: Alter Raubvogel [mailto:alterbentzion@inbox.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 12:41 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Gas Pipeline 

Dear members of the OPSB: 

please do NOT allow Duke to construct a large, high-pressure gas pipeline in our neighborhood! The 
potential blast zone in an accident, G-d forbid, would include us and many of our friends, family, and 
community institutions. 

If they must transport such a high volume of gas into our city center, let them do it outside heavily-
populated areas. Any increased cost to Duke should be immaterial, compared to the financial and 
mortal risks this project may pose to local residents. 

Thank you for allowing us to voice our concerns. 

Alter and Chana Raubvogel 
Golf Manor 
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